
2696 Page 1 of 1

B^,,m. RECEIVED
From: Tmmr870@cs.com 2 # MAY 29 AM 9= 37
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Subject: addition to this morning's e-mail on the Morrisville schoMDv ^ ' " ' ^ ' ^

Dear Jim Buckheit,
One thing I didn't mention that is very important-concerning how the Morrisville school administration is

wrongfully labelling kids who just need tutoring as "special ed"—when you label kids as "special ed"-whether they
"qualify"or not, it stigmatizes them in their own eyes and the eyes of their classmates and parents—sometimes
lasting for a lifetime—especially cruel and bad when it is done wrongfully as in this case!—Gloria del Vecchio
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